
Invitation to Parent Information Session 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming Parent Information Session focused on Digital 

Citizenship. This session aims to equip you with the knowledge and resources to guide your 

children in navigating the digital world safely and responsibly. 

Date: Thursday, April 20, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

During the session, we will cover topics such as online safety, privacy management, and 

responsible social media use. Your involvement is crucial in fostering a safe online environment 

for our children. 

Please RSVP by April 15, 2023, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


